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Summary and recommendation 
 
The Financial Regulations are an important document that set out how the Council will operate 
financially. Most of the Regulations are mandatory and based on a model document produced 
by the National Association of Local Councils (NALC), but there are some ways of working 
that this Council chooses to adopt as well. 

 
It is my responsibility to review and table the Financial Regulations for re-adoption annually at 
the May Council meeting. There are no amendments to the ones that were adopted in May 
2018 and it is recommended that Council approves the Regulations at Appendix 10.1.  
 

https://www.frometowncouncil.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Appendix-10.1-Chapter-3-Financial-Regulations-2018.pdf

